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11 February 2004

Inquiry Secretary
Federal Standing Committee on Economics,

Finance and Public Administration
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Cardell

Inquiry into Local Government and Cost Shifting

At its meeting held on the 29 January, Council received a report on the
recommendations of the Federal Standing Committee on Economics, Finance and
Public Administration into Local Government and Cost Shifting.

Council resolved to support the recommendations of the Committee.

Council would appreciate every endeavour being made to progress the Committee's
recommendations with the Federal and State Governments.

Yours faithfully

C E Gregg
Administration Manager
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